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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

3 po..5es 

Fwd: CUP19-0005 EL Dorado Irrigation District Wastewater Collection Administrative 
Facilities Relocation - Comment Letter 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Sushveen McWhorter <smcwhorter@edhcsd.org> 
Date: Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 9:56 AM 

Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 11 :26 AM 

Subject: CUP19-0005 EL Dorado Irrigation District Wastewater Collection Administrative Facilities Relocation - Comment 
Letter 
To: emma.carrico@edcgov.us <emma.carrico@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Tauni Fessler <tfessler@edhcsd.org> 

Good Morning Emma, 

Please find the attached letter for support of this relocation. 

Thank you, 

Sushveen Mc Whorter 

Administrative Assistant I~ Parks&: Planning 

1021 Harvard Way, El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 

Office: 916.643.4378 

smcwhorter@edhcsd.org 

www.edhcsd.org 

El Dorado Hills 
Commm~ity Scrvk~·~ Dh~rrt.:c 
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November 12, 2019 

Emma Carrico, Project Planner 
El Dorado County Planning Department 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

El Dorado Hills 
Community Services District 

RE: CUP19-0005 EL DORADO IRRIGATION DISTRICT WASTEWATER COLLECTION 
ADMINISTRATIVE FACILITIES RELOCATION 
(El Dorado Irrigation District, Michael Baron/GHD, Tom Balbierz, PE, Civil) 

The El Dorado Hills Community Services District ("District") appreciates this opportunity to 
respond to the request for comments on the above referenced project. The District had a 
provided a letter of support of the project dated June 12, 2019. The District has reviewed the 
information provided regarding the applicant's request for the relocation of the El Dorado 
Irrigation District's ("EID") Bass Lake wastewater collection facility to their existing El Dorado 
Hills wastewater treatment plant. The District is in full support of the relocation. 

The District is currently in the acquisition process for the 14. 7 4-acre Bass Lake property APN 
11540022 owned by EID where the Bass Lake wastewater collection facility is currently 
operating. Once the acquisition is complete, the District will be moving forward with the 
development of a regional park. In order to complete construction of the regional park, EID will 
have to vacate the property. 

As EID already owns land and operates a wastewater treatment plant within the El Dorado Hills 
boundaries, it would be beneficial to residents and EID operations to combine the two locations. 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding the concerns expressed in this letter, 
please contact me at (916) 614-3236. 

Best regards, 

Tauni Fessler 
Director of Parks and Planning 
El Dorado Hills Community Services District 

Attachments: 
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